
 
 

  
 
 
 
DATE: March 21, 2014   
 
TO:  Pete Taggart, Principal   
 

SUBJECT:  McKamy MS - IAQ - Initial Contact report - Room 1150   
 
I received W.O. #180851: “Principal has requested an air quality test on 1150. It has a 
'marker/nail polish' smell that is not going away.”  I inspect Room 1150 yesterday and 
today.  In discussions with you and the teacher, we will have the room Extracted by 
Custodial this weekend.  I have contacted Hank Olson to have this accomplished.  On 
Monday 3/24, I will be out to smell and see if that will solve the issue.  If not, I will 
have an Air Test done.  If you have any questions, please contact me. 
Thanks, 
Paul 
 
Paul Siddall 
Maintenance Energy Auditor (IAQ)  
Facility Services 
Lewisville ISD 
469-446-8882 
  
 
  
  
 
  
  
 


